
Celebration Assembly – Friday 21st April 2023 

Learner of the Week 

 

Wrens: Fabian for his bravery when the class went swimming and for learning to kick and 
lean into the water.  
 
Robins: George for working hard all week across all subjects. 
 
Swifts: Cassie for working hard at home and at school to improve her reading and maths. 
 
Kestrels: Jacob for excellent effort in Maths when comparing decimals.  
 
Owls: Nathaniel for consistent focus and diligence when tackling challenging class work. 
 

Golden Rules (Be safe, Be positive, Be kind)  

 

Wrens: Renzo for being safe when taking part in risky play outside, he has built and used 
amazing obstacle courses.  
 
Robins: Freddie for his positive attitude towards learning on the carpet.  
 
Swifts: Mason for his positive attitude and wonderful manners. 
 
Kestrels: Tia for always being kind and supportive to all her friends.  
 
Owls: George for his positive attitude towards his English written work. 
 

Learning Behaviours (Ready, Resilient, Responsible, Resourceful, Respectful, Reflective)  

 

Wrens: Bodhi for being ready for school in the morning. 
 
Robins: Olivia F for being resilient when coming into school.  
 
Swifts: Sophie for developing a resilient, responsible attitude towards her learning in 
English. 
 
Kestrels: Henry F for consistently demonstrating all of the 6Rs in all lessons.  
 
Owls: Violet for demonstrating resilience towards her learning and being a responsible 
member of the class.  



Presentation Star of the Week (this is a new award introduced this week in conjunction 
with our new Presentation Policy)  
 

Wrens: Alice for her fantastic presentation of her writing in phonics.  
 
Robins: India for trying hard to make sure all of her work has been presented neatly.  
 
Swifts: Penny for applying lots of effort to her handwriting this week.  
 
Kestrels: Henry M for spending time on his presentation in order to produce a wonderful 
piece of work.  
 
Owls: Noah for his excellent standard of presentation in written work.  
 

Lunchtime class of the week 

Kestrels were the class of the week at lunchtime for this week for paying compliments to 
the kitchen staff. Robins were the class of the week at lunchtime for the week leading up to 
the Easter holidays for sharing games with their friends(this was missed in the last 
assembly, apologies!)  

Attendance 
 
Robins had the highest attendance this week with 97.78%. We have had lots of holiday 
requests this week. Holidays in term time will never be authorised. We do understand the 
increased cost of holidays in term time, these costs affect all members of our school 
community including all staff. Please can we stress the importance of high levels of 
attendance in term time. Every second of learning counts. Learning will be continuing in 
school right up until the last day in July and missed learning is very hard to “catch up.” 
 
Wrens: 94.05% 
 
Robins: 97.78%  
 
Swifts: 96.67% 
  
Kestrels: 93.83% 
 
Owls: 88.69% 
 
Outside achievements 
 
Emma (Swifts) achieved her Certificate of Completion for an Easter Film Maker’s Workshop.  
 



Eddie (Robins) received his purple ribbon for gymnastics.  


